
 

 

 

 
 

Julee Conway 
Parks, Recreation and Community Services Director 

 

on your retirement! 
 

We cordially invite you to celebrate Julee's career 

with the City of Reno 

 

Friday 

February 6, 2015 

5:00-6:30 pm (formal presentation at 5:30 pm) 

McKinley Arts and Culture Center 

925 Riverside Drive, Reno 

 

Please come by and help us say thank you to Julee 

for her leadership and service and to wish her well on 

all her new adventures! 

 
Please contact Christine Fey at 334-2260 if you have any questions or 

to donate to the goodbye/good luck fund 


